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CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED – JANUARY 2022 
 

 
There is set out below a schedule of the Correspondence received by Council since the last 
Meeting.  All of these aspects have either been issued to Councillors or dealt with by the 
Clerk or Chairman. 
 

 

• LALC eNews 

• Email from the clerk at Gringley on the Hill parish council in relation to the solar 
farms proposal.  

• LCC Highways News 

• LCC consultation on its 2022-23 budget proposals 

• Notification of temporary road closure – Sykes Lane level crossing, 02/02/22 

• Phone call from a resident regarding dog owners who have their dogs off the lead on 
the memorial field but have them under control, getting abuse from other residents 
who point to the ‘dogs must be kept on leads’ signage  

• Call from a resident about the muddy state of the track off Sturton Road (which runs 
between the top of the burial ground and the Lovell development)  

• Request from GLL, who now manage the library IT, to relocate the library comms 
equipment  

• Notification from WLDC of cancellation of their Corporate Policy & Resources 
meeting for 13 January and Overview and Scrutiny meeting for 18 January 

• Various communication from the memorial field trustees in relation to an issue they 
have raised 

• Update on the Local Government pay claim 2021-22 

• Notification of road closure – West Bank level crossing, overnight 3 Feb/4 Feb 

• Message from HM Lord-Lieutenant of Lincolnshire regarding the Queen’s Platinum 
Jubilee celebrations 

• Complaint from a resident that we’re using the footpath up from the doctors when 
emptying the bins on Westcroft green, and it’s churning up the verges  

• Contact from a gentleman regarding a burial plot reservation some years ago  

• Enquiry from a potential room hirer  

• Update on the solar farms proposals  

• Contact from a solicitor acting for a house sale in the village and from the seller 

• WLDC Parish Newsletter 

• Notification of consultation on the draft Nottinghamshire and Nottingham waste 
local plan 

• Request from Saxilby Drama Circle for information on number of houses, for a 
planned leaflet-drop 

• NALC report on the 2021 local elections 

• WLDC meeting schedule for February & March 

• WLDC consultation on private rented accommodation selective licensing 

• Letter from Saxilby Tennis Club in relation to the MUGA plans 

• Notification of temporary traffic restriction – Broadholme, 21-25 February, for 
vegetation clearance 

 

PROPOSAL: - That Council RESOLVE that the above be received and noted. 
 


